Judith Keen Kildare PRINCES RISBOROUGH Bucks HP27 0SP

DF Ref: 2398

22/04/2025

Thank You and Receipt

Dear Judith Keen,

Thank you and all at Speen Helping Hospices again for doing what you do for us at South Bucks Hospice it is so appreciated.

Thank you for your generous donation of £4000.00. Your money is so gratefully received and on behalf of everyone at South Bucks Hospice, I would like to extend my thanks to you for your support.

At South Bucks Hospice, we are largely reliant on our supporters for funding (96%) the free treatment and help that we provide. You can be assured that the funds will be used to continue to provide treatment, help and support to the patients in our community.

Once again, thank you for your kind donation. It is very much valued and appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Chalmers

Community Engagement Fundraising Support Care Manager

South Bucks Hospice, Butterfly House, Kingswood Park, High Wycombe, Buckinghamshire HP13 6GR





